Developer Public Consultation Report

Please complete the form below and return it to the Planning and Development Department.

1. Date of Public Consultation: July 22, 2014

2. Location of Public Consultation: County of St. Paul office

3. Number of People in Attendance:9

4. What did those in attendance like about the project?
There was a negative response to the rezoning of this land. They would be in favor of the
rezoning if the use of the land would be for the catholic faith.

5. What did those in attendance dislike about the project?
The first observation was the septic field pouring onto the new rezoning area.

The people did not like that the efforts of the people including Bishop Roy was going to be
forgotten about. The people felt there was sentimental value to the trees. The trees were placed
in the station of the cross format.

6. How are concerns being addressed?
At this time the land will be subdivided however future sale is not determined.

7. Additional Comments:

Please attach comment forms, minutes of proceedings (if a public meeting was held), and return this
report to Planning and Development. You will be notified via letter post regarding the date and time for
the Public Hearing with the County of St. Paul Council.



